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The High Point Regional High School Board of Education Regular Meeting           
previously scheduled and advertised in the annual meeting notice on July 21,            
2020 has been changed and will be held on Tuesday, July 28, 2020 at 6:00 PM                
in a Virtual Platform. The Board will move to the Executive Session to discuss              
any legal, personnel or negotiations items, the Regular Meeting will follow the            
Executive Session. Pursuant to N.J.S.A 10:4-9,1, which permits a public body           
during a state of emergency to provide electronic notice for the purposes of Open              
Public Meeting Act (OPMA) notification, and it is acknowledged that the Governor            
declared a state of emergency on March 9, 2020, and in accordance with his              
subsequent issuance of Executive Order 107, the High Point Regional High           
School Board of Education will conduct a remote meeting using a virtual software             
platform which will allow for public participation. The meeting agenda reflects, to            
the extent practicable, matters necessary for the continuing operation of          
government and are related to the applicable emergency declaration pursuant to           
Public Laws2020, chapter 11. The public is invited to virtually attend. The Board             
will take action.  

 ​To view the Board Meeting, go to: 

 ​https://youtu.be/8Ae4Hr5ECsU 

During the Public Comment portion of the meeting, the Board President will            
check the YouTube Channel comments to read your comments into the public            
record. If you would like your comment read, please include your name,            
address, and your comment. 

William J. Sabo 
Interim Business Administrator 
Interim Board Secretary 
July 15, 2020 
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